


 
 

Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director of Operations Casey Shell, left, 

discusses bridge inspections following earthquakes in the early morning hours and late 

evening of Saturday, Nov. 5. The discussion came after the Oklahoma Transportation 

Commission’s regular meeting Monday, Nov. 7. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

The Seward Road bridge over I-35 near Guthrie is among two dozen such structures that 

will be replaced or rehabilitated after the Oklahoma Transportation Commission approved 

contracts for 37 projects at its Monday, Nov. 7, meeting. The structurally deficient bridge, 

which was built in 1959, is being replaced as part of reconstruction of the entire 

interchange.  


